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I have many friends who live in these parks, and do not own the land.  They are truly 

at the mercy of whmever owns the land.  Very often things start out well, but after 

many yeqrs, the whole "Park" is sold, and then the  problems begin.  The  people I 

know are on very fixed incomes.  On top of everything, we are now faced with the 

Fed. Gov. enecting cuts to all types of programs that will surely impact this level of 

houseing.  Even 6% is a lot to increase each year.  Yes, upkeep is expensive too.  So 

it is hard to find a way to work on this.  But this is a standrd that may help.  Probably 

it will have to be revisited in the future. 

Thanks for all the effort you make for folks. 

 


